
BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
OF THE 

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM 

Office Correspondence 
To Mr, Carpenter Subject: 

From B. Ralph Massey 

For your information Governor Vardaman is leaving Washington 
early Thursday morning, January 30, for an official trip to Norfolk and 
environs. He will return Saturday night and be back in the office Mon­
day morning, February J. 

Also, Governor Vardaman is leaving Washington at 9 a.m. on 
Tuesday, February h9 for an official trip to New York to attend the 
Midwinter Trust Conference of the American 3ankers Association on the 
5th and a meeting of the New York Reserve Bank board of directors on 
the 6th. From this trip he will return to the office on the morning 
of Monday, February 10. 
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Date January 28. 19ii7» 

( i n i t i a l ed ) E.R.M. 
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